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Contact Release Form 

Dear Parents, 

Emails and mobile numbers are used by parents to communicate information such as 

organizing class parties, school activities, etc. They may also be used by some families to 

communicate outside activities such as individual birthday parties. Please complete the only the 

information that HTGOP is allowed to release. 

Child’s Name __________________________________________________ 

Mother’s Name ________________________________________________ 

Father’s Names ________________________________________________ 

YES, HTGOP has my permission to release the following information. 

 ***Please complete ONLY the information that HTGOP is allowed to release .*** 

Address _________________________________________________________________ 

 City/State/Zip Code _______________________________________________________ 

 Home Phone Number ______________________________________________________ 

 

Mother’s Cell Number _____________________________________________________ 

Mother’s E-mail __________________________________________________________ 

 

Father’s Cell Number ______________________________________________________ 

Father’s E-mail ___________________________________________________________ 

NO,  I do not want any of my information released. 

Parent/Guardian Printed Name: ___________________________________________________ 

Parent/Guardian Signature: ______________________________________________________ 

Date: ____________________ 


